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Capacity Workshop questions  
Please complete and email to Ian Wilson, ian.wilson@gasindustry.co.nz by 5pm Thursday 26 August 2010. 

QUESTION COMMENT 
Q1: Do you consider that industry codes need to 
promote competition 

 

Q2: Do you consider that existing Vector access 
arrangements are damaging competition in: 
                (i) the retail gas market,  
               and (ii) the wholesale gas market? 

 

Q3: Do you consider that the annual review of the 
VTC should allow for changes to be made if existing 
arrangements are damaging competition? 

 

Q4: Do you consider that an urgent change to the 
VTC is required to improve competition? 

 

Q5: Do you consider that it is preferable to change 
the code through the existing code change provisions 
or through regulation? 

 

Q6: Do you consider that there are risks to your 
organisation if an urgent change is implemented? If 
so, please specify. 

 

Q7: Do you consider that there are options to 
improve competition in the short-term that were not 
canvassed at the 18 August 2010 workshop? If so, 
please specify. 

 

Q8: Are there any other factors relevant to the short 
term issues that you believe GIC should consider? If 
so, please specify 

 

 


